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LAKEVILLE, INDIANA JULY 2007 

A Message from the President 

 

Greeting Fellow Lions, 

 

I am trying something new this year, and I hope you will help me make it work. When you 

receive your new Lakeville Lions directory, you will see the name of an officer or director 

next to your name in the directory. This person will be your personal contact with the board. 

If you have a question or suggestion, please call your contact person. You should expect to 

receive regular calls from your contact person to provide gentle reminders about upcoming 

events. Please help me make this work.  

 

Lion Ben Leslie 

President 

 
4-H Fair Update 

It is time for the 2007 St. Joseph County 4-H Fair. The work schedule for the Lakeville Lions 

food booth at the fair is printed on the back of this letter. Unfortunately, there are still many 

blanks in this schedule.  

 

This is our single largest fund-raiser. The money we raise through this project supports 

service projects in our community, across our state, and around the world. We need every 

Lion to do his or her part to help make this project a success.  

 

If you are able and available to work, but your name is not on the schedule, call a shift 

manager or Lion Paul Russell (784-9094) and volunteer to work. If you are unable or 

unavailable to work, ask a family member or friend to work in your place, then call a shift 

manager or Lion Paul Russell, and add that person’s name to the schedule. 

 

We’re looking forward to working with you at the St. Joseph County 4-H Fair! 

 
Mark Your Calendar 

Sat-Sat July 28 – Aug 4  St. Joe County 4-H Fair 

 


